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 Yes, it’s been too long. Too long since we’ve taken the 
opportunity to sit on the porch at the dining hall and 
visit with Kuma, or explore the nature trail, poke our 
heads into one of the tiny cabins facing the lake and 
reminisce: “Remember that time when….”
We’ve had ZOOM meetings and phone calls and 
FaceTime chats to check in with one another. A few of 
us working in the Scouting Heritage Museum have

even been lucky enough to see each other on a regular basis (appropriately distanced and 
masked, of course) to continue the important work of preserving and sharing our history. 
But we have not been able to negotiate the situation to where we can all get together for 
good fellowship. Your TAA Board of Directors has been working on a solution to bring the 
membership together the way we would like, but given the on-going restrictions to stay a 
safe distance from one another, have decided to try for our next opportunity: our annual 
holiday dinner. We are currently exploring all of the options available to be able to offer 
the best possible event, and we hope that you will please save the date on your calendar 
to attend. At press time, we have set aside Saturday, November 7, to gather, share, and 
reconnect. We will share information and plans in the coming weeks, as they are finalized, 
along with information on signing up.

    As always, we would love to hear from you, our members. Take a few minutes to share 
some memories, your input, or a photo or two. Send us an email or drop a card in the mail. 
Visit us on Facebook, either the Tahosa Alumni page, or the Scouting Heritage Museum 
page. Especially during this unusual time, we just want to stay connected. We look 
forward to hearing from you. This is YOUR Tahosa Alumni Association!

Annual Reunion
Picnic cancelled

until next year


